
SCPT Announces Proposed Service 
Expansion – Seeks feedback from people 

in underserved areas 

Cobleskill, NY—March 4, 2025. Schoharie County 
Public Transportation is considering expanding Route 5 
to add two new service areas. The first area we are 
considering is Esperance, Sloansville, Groverners Corners, 
Central Bridge and the east side of the Town of Carlisle. 
The second area that is being considered for expansion is 
Wright, Gallupville and the east side of the Town of 
Schoharie. These routes would be once weekly demand 
response route bringing passengers into Cobleskill for 
morning shopping, medical appointments etc. 

We are asking for people in these areas who would be 
interested in utilizing this service reach out to us. 
We can be contacted by email at Christine.kraemer@
co.schoharie.ny.us, by Facebook messenger, 
Facebook.com/SchoCoPublicTransportation, by phone 
518-234-0952 and on our website at 
www.ridescpt.com. 2


